
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Hobson, CEO 
CSW Group Ltd  
Poseidon House  
Neptune Park  
Cattedown  
Plymouth  
PL4 0SJ            
 
14th June 2021 
 

Dear Paul  

Commitment to the Quality in Careers Standard  

I am pleased to confirm that the Governors and staff of Hele’s School are committed to gaining The Quality in 

Careers Standard by 11th July 2021. We have incorporated this goal in our current development plan. Our aim 

is to provide an outstanding programme of careers education, information, advice and guidance activities that 

satisfy national requirements and provide guidance which enables us to address the career development needs 

of all our students. 

We would like to nominate Mrs Veronica Yeomans as your first point of contact for matters relating to our 

progress through the stages of The Quality in Careers Standard. Mr Kairn Stone is the senior manager with the 

lead for the careers. We look forward to working with you.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Carl Atkinson    Justine Mason 
Chair of Governors    Principal  
Hele’s School    Hele’s School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


